Arctic Coast
Study Has Been
Publwhed

A comprehensive study of the
northern rim of Alaska has been
published by the Army Corps of
Engineers.

Titled: “The ‘Alaskan Arctlc
Coast; a Background Study of
. Available Knowledge,” the 550
page publication was prepared
for. the Corps by, the Arctic In-

_stitute of North America.

It will serve as the basis for
an Environmental Impact ‘State-
ment to be prepared by the
Corps on the possible impact of |
oiland gas exploration and devel-
opment activities in the navigable
waters along Arctic coast. j

Limited distribution has been
made. to university, public, and’
school libraries in Fairbanks; An-
¢chorage, and Barrow, as well as
to concerned Federal agencies.

Organizations, firms, and indi-
viduals desiring to receive  this
report may. purchase copies on a
figst-come, first-served basis at
$10.a copy. i

Check ‘or money order pay-
able to the United States Trea-
sury should be sent with the
order to the Alaska District,
Corps of Engineers, Box 7002,
Anchorage,: Alaska 99510.



